
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Eugene’s PS, Victoria Bridge  

End of Term Newsletter 
June 2024 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank our wonderful children, their families, 

our staff, governors, and the wider 

community for another successful academic 

year here in Victoria Bridge. 

 

Once again, we have exceeded any 

expectations, we had for the year ahead and 

it makes me very proud to see St Eugene’s 

PS thriving. The success that has been 

achieved is down to everyone in our school 

community working together with the 

shared goal of wanting the very best for the 

children in our care. I hope that you all have 

a very safe and enjoyable summer break. 

Miss Gormley. 

 

Reminders!!! 
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https://www.eani.org.uk/school-management/area-planning/pre-publication-consultations
https://www.eani.org.uk/school-management/area-planning/pre-publication-consultations

